
Daily Announcements 

Thursday, November 16, 2017 
 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, November 16th – 3:45 KMS Science Olympiad (Rm. 106) 

Thursday, November 16th – Stamped Yearbook Mtg. 4:00 (Rm. 240) Remember to brind a snack 

5th Grade Spell Bowl Competition – 5:00 p.m. (Kahler) 

Friday, November 17th – Boys Basketball practice – 6:30 a.m. 

Friday, November 17th – Jazz Band Practice – 7:30 a.m. 

Friday, November 17th – 5th grade choir – 7:45 a.m.  

Friday, November 17th – Friday School – 3:45 p.m. (Kahler LGI) 

 Student Council along with the show choir will perform at halftime on November 

30th at the Kahler Grimmer boys' basketball game!! Thank you to all who supported 

Kahler GO RED!!!!   

Student Council Members Please Note:  Student Council meetings will be 

held every Wednesday in the month of November at 8 a.m. in the mini gym to rehearse 

our half time performance.  Any questions see Ms. Gravely (Rm. 221) or Mr. Satterblom 

(Rm. 219). 

 Math Counts:  Any 6 – 8th graders interested in signing up for Math Counts, 

please see Mrs. Andreas in Room 226.  The first Math Counts practice will be 

Monday, November 27th at 8:00 a.m. in Mrs.  Andreas’s Room 226. 

"Last night the Wrestling team beat Highland 99-24. Improving their record to 

7-3. Winners of the night were: Jones, Moore, Werner, Enriquez, Maluchnik, 

Cortez, Decero, Plonka, Tattini, Delgado, Crimmins, DeRosa, Dinich, Jordan, 

Alvarado, DeGrado, Mendez, Mohammed, Stein, Marx, Davis, Hill.  

 

Next match, Monday at home against Grimmer! Come support Kahler against local 

rival!! 

 



 

Sophia Garibay – 11/16 

Peter Wisniewski – 11/16 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students please stop by in front of the Library and see if any of the items 

there belong to you. There’s a collection of clothing, pencil pouches, lunch 

boxes and much more waiting to be claimed. Also, in the office we have 4 

pairs of reading glasses and various jewelry pieces. If you’re missing any 

jewelry, please stop by and see if any of these items are your lost treasure. 

You will need to describe the jewelry piece that you are missing to claim. 

Also, students don’t forget to look by the school water fountains, there you 

may find missing text books, file folders, notebooks, etc. Finally, always 

remember to label your items (if possible). Thanks!!! 

This week is American Education Week.  As we celebrate public education, I want 

to thank our parents and families for their continued support and partnership in 

helping us lift our students to new heights.  I want to thank our students for 

their good character, hard work, perseverance, and involvement in and out of the 

classroom.  I also want to thank our excellent and dedicated teaching and 

support staff for their commitment to our students and school.  Please take time 

this week to send or email a note of thanks to your child’s teachers.  

Sincerely, 

Mr. Ken Newton 

The last day for students to turn in their permission slip for our upcoming 

PBIS dodge ball tournament is Friday, November 17th.  Cost is $5 per team 

($1 per student).  The 5th grade bracket has been filled and is displayed 

outside the cafeteria: 

  

The Warriors vs. Team Savage 

Small but Mighty vs. Lightning Bolts 

Team Snoopy vs. Pirates 

Indians vs. Rage Cage 

  

We are looking for more 6th, 7th, and 8th grade teams to compete.  6th 

grade has one spot left. 7th grade has six spots left.  8th grade also has 

six spots left. 
  

Remember:  If you can dodge a wrench, you can dodge a ball!!!! 
 


